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Temporary Service Interruption-Illinois NIBRS Repository 

As part of the Illinois Uniform Crime Reporting (I-UCR) Program ongoing commitment to 
maintaining an accurate list of Illinois Statutes that are reportable within the National Incident-
Based Reporting System (NIBRS), the updated NIBRS codes table will go live in the Illinois NIBRS 
Repository (INR) on February 17, 2023. During this process, the INR will need to temporarily be 
taken offline on February 17 at 2 p.m. During this time, agencies will not have the ability to access 
the INR website. We anticipate this process will take approximately four (4) hours. 

 

The updated codes table will be available in the Information Exchange Package Documentation 
(IEPD v 4.0) located at https://isp.illinois.gov/CrimeReporting/NIBRS. 
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